
Dear Neighbor,

I hope you enjoyed a festive and warm Thanksgiving with your loved ones.

Tomorrow, Saturday, December 7th, we are hosting a no-cost community shredding in
partnership with Upper Green Side. Bring your old papers and documents to the 82nd
Street Green Market between 1st and York Avenue from 10 AM to 1 PM. Join us!

We are hosting a holiday toy drive to support the New York Center for Children and
asylum seeker families in our neighborhood. From now through Thursday, December 19th,
donate new and unwrapped toys at our 1485 York Avenue district office between 78th and
79th St.

The MTA is holding public webinars about the Congestion Relief Zone tolling program
which will begin on January 5th, 2025. Attend on December 10th, 12th, 16th, or 19th to
learn the latest information. Sign up here.

Phone: 212.288.4607
Email: SeawrightR@NYAssembly.gov

 
Sincerely,

REBECCA A. SEAWRIGHT 

 

Tomorrow, Sat. Dec. 7: No-Cost Community Shredding
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The Latest News



I was pleased to meet with Jennifer Allsop and Diana Cochran of Francesco’s Foundation. We discussed
legislation I am sponsoring on teen bullying and cybersecurity alongside our shared priority of
strengthening mental health laws.

It was a pleasure to support the launch of the American LGBTQ+ Museum, located in the New York
Historical Society, with a capital funding grant.



Starting in May 2025, New Yorkers without passports will need a REAL ID to board a domestic flight
(within the U.S.) or enter certain federal buildings. Contact the DMV to learn more and get your REAL ID
or ENHANCED ID.

Upcoming Events

https://dmv.ny.gov/driver-license/enhanced-or-real-id








Consider Our Office Your Resource!







Community Update: November 26, 2024

Community Update: November 22, 2024 ​

Community Update: November 15, 2024

Community Update: November 8, 2024

Did someone forward this email to you?
Sign up for our e-news here.
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